
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s this?  

In an effort to inform members who cannot make it to every 

meeting, we have added a box of your membership status.  

Your dues are current for the year in the box.  Please make 

every effort to get paid up if you want to continue to be a 

member of the Stewartville Sportsman’s Club.  As a reminder, 

only paid-up members are eligible for the cash drawing that is 

held at each monthly meeting.  Dues can be paid at Club 

meetings or mailed to the above address.  Thank You.    

Annual adult membership is $50.  Senior membership (62 and 

over) is $25.  Youth membership (under 18) free with paid 

adult.  Business membership is $150, includes 2 single 

memberships and advertising in monthly newsletter. 

Stewartville Sportsman’s Club 

1735 County 6 Rd SW 

Stewartville, MN 55976 

 

Editor: Brian Dunagan 

507-261-1369 cell 

bdunagan400r@gmail.com 

Wes Alrick 

700 6th St NE 

Stewartville, MN 55976 

Don’t forget to check out our website at: 

http://www.stewartvillesportsmanclub.com 

 

Upcoming Events  

 

• Oct 8 – Regular Club meeting 

• Oct 22 – Board Meeting 

• Oct 25 – PHU Banquet 

• Nov 5 – PHU meeting 

Reminder 
As a member of SSC, you are automatically included to be a member 

of our Pheasants & Habitat Unlimited Inc, Group. Contact Rick Pettis 

507-285-9677 or Dave Blazing 507-259-1567 for more information.  
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2025 Ducks 

Unlimited 

Calendars will be 

available at the 

October club 

meeting.  Price has 

stayed the same at 

$60 each.  There 

will be several 

Ducks members to 

sell you yours.  

They make great 

gifts for the 

holidays and are 

very nice calendars 

for the house, 

office, and garage. 

Don’t wait as they 

sell out every year. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Club Rental 

The Stewartville Sportsman's 

Club is available to rent for 

weddings, reunions, family 

affairs, business meetings, and 

all types of parties.  

Club members get special 

pricing. 

 Call Tim Billmeier @ 259-6430 

for more information. 

Sept 10th-Mtg Minutes 
Attendees: Approx. 50 
New Members: 
Guests: 
Member of the month: 
Sept cash dwg: $46 Carry-over 
 

Secretary Minutes: 
 

 President Bryan Malone called the meeting to order at 
7:00 and led the group in reciting the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 Secretary and Treasurer Minutes were read and approved. 
Caretaker report was read and approved. It was noted LP 
tank was filled at summer price at $1.29 per gallon.  Many 
rentals are coming up.   
 
New Business 

 Regarding donations a policy will be reinforced to have 
recipients apply for a donation via a form so that it can be 
discussed and approved by the board and members. Jeff 
Olson and Brian Dunagan will work on creating a form and 
policy which will then be reviewed by the board. 

 Cash raffle tickets – Brian Dunagan has made a sample 
raffle ticket and will print them when approved.  Event 
will be on March 22, 2025. 

 100 Club Pre-party will be held on March 14, 2025.  100 
Club will be held on April 11, 2025. 

 Elections will be held at the December meeting. 
 Ladies’ bathroom will be revised to have 2 toilets instead 

of 3 to make more room per stall. 
 Game Feed: Brian Amos talked to the group about getting 

donations for the feed.  Need to label and date the 
donations. 

 Chamber clay target shoot, still need volunteers. 
 Rita Oswald talked about Rose sales for the Kiwanis Club. 
 Club lighting was upgraded by Dave Johnson & Dave 

Blazing.  They did a great job improving the lighting. 
 Steve from D.A.V. discussed this year’s hunt at Chester 

Woods for the Veterans. 
 Howard Sheppard, a long-time member, passed away.  The 

club was donated free of charge for a celebration of life to 
be held on Sept 28.   

 The meeting adjourned at 7:45 pm. 
 

SSC Facility Manager-Dave 
Schultz 
Contact #: 507-421-6577 
2024 Cooks 
Jan – Board members 
Feb – Bryan Malone 
Mar – Fire Fighters 
April – PHU 
May – 3 girls in the kitchen 
B. Hawkins, L. Behnken, TBD 
June – Scouts 
July – Dave Schultz & Crew 
Aug – Dave Schultz & Crew 
Sept Byrne,Mullenbach,Amos,Bauman 

Oct –Troy King Klan 
Nov –Rich Paulson 
Dec –URR Ducks Unlimited 
 
 
 

If anyone who is receiving the newsletter through the United 
States Postal Service and has an email address, please consider 
having it delivered electronically.  It would save the Club money 
on printing and mailing your newsletter each month.  Please 
contact Brian Dunagan at 507-261-1369 or email at 
Bdunagan400r@gmail.com if this option would work for you. 

Notice: Don’t forget to get your raffle 
tickets for the Pheasants & Habitat 
Unlimited Banquet to be held on Oct 
25th.  Either purchase some or take a 
book or two to sell.  Either way we 
could use your support in making 
this a successful fund-raiser for the 
Stewartville Sportsman’s Club.   

2025 Sportsman’s Club elections 
will be held at the December 
meeting.  Please make it known if 
you would like to run for an open 
position.  1 year of involvement as a 
club member is required prior to 
running for a board or officer 
position.   

2025 Wild Game Feed Cash Raffle 
Tickets will be available at the 
October Club meeting.  See Brian 
Dunagan to get yours.  We need all 
members to sell a few books to take 
the burden of only a few members. 

mailto:Bdunagan400r@gmail.com


 

 


